
 

 

                                                                                             

 
 
News Release            May 10, 2011 
 
 

Commissioner Cavoukian to release  
2010 Annual Report on May 17 

 
 
TORONTO – – Ontario’s Information and Privacy Commissioner, Dr. Ann Cavoukian, will release her 
2010 Annual Report on Tuesday, May 17, 2011.  
 
Distribution details include:  
 
• A news release will be distributed across Ontario via CNW at 9:30 a.m.;  
 
• The Annual Report, news release and an adjunct statistical document will be available on the 

Commissioner’s website at 9:30 a.m. (www.ipc.on.ca), along with many supporting resources;  
 
• Copies of the Annual Report, the news release and the adjunct statistical document will be hand 

delivered to the Press Gallery at Queen’s Park at 9:30 a.m.;  
 
• Or, you can email Tanya Gallus (tanya.gallus@ipc.on.ca) prior to May 17 and request that the Annual 

Report documents be emailed directly to you, at or shortly after 9:30 a.m. May 17.  
 
The adjunct statistical publication will interest media looking for individual compliance rates (speed of 
response for FOI requests) of one or more municipalities, police services, school boards, etc., or other 
statistics related to a specific region, community or institution type.   
 
INTERVIEWS  
 
Commissioner Cavoukian will be available for interviews throughout the day on Tuesday, May 17, starting 
at 10 a.m. 
 
Media contact:  
 
Tanya Gallus  
Communications Specialist  
Direct line: 416-326-3939, Cell: 416-873-9746; Toll-free: 800-387-0073  
tanya.gallus@ipc.on.ca 
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